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November 26, 1979 

Dear Eagle Lake Property Owners' Association Executive Committee: 

I am enclosing a letter received last week from Tom Higgenbotham, the 
Engineering Technician of D.E.C. with whom I have been working. He is 
commenting upon the letter from Frank Vertucci, a copy of which I sent you on 
October 19th. 

Although Tom feels that the phosphorous increase could be due to natural causes, I 
think that this conclusion is questionable. I still feel very strongly that we should 
proceed with the testing around the Lake. As you can see, he will make himself 
available to instruct the se1ceted testers and direct the work. He also told me that 
he would assist us in the evaluation of the results. He has included his telephone 
number in case any of you have further questions of him. 

I feel that it is not to early to start the selection process of the people we want to 
do the testing next year. 

I hope you all had a nice Thanksgiving. 

Robert C. Stevens 


